Mr Alphy Maginness Your Ref:
Director of Legal Services

2 Franklin Street Our Ref: JOH-0458-17
BELFAST '
BT2 8DQ Date: 30t Qctober 2017

Dear Mr Maginness,

Re: REGIONAL HEALTH AND SOCIAL CARE BOARD - WHISTLEBLOWING
CORRESPONDENCE

| refer to your letter of 10t October 2017 which causes me some concern.

| would be grateful if you could provide me with an update on the progress or outcome
of the investigation conducted by the Board. You will be aware that | have an obligation

to circulate this correspondence to all Interested Parties and | would like to be in a
position to do this as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely,
0 Pewie Condo

JOHN O’HARA

Secretary: Bernie Conlon
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Belfast, BT1 4GB
Emall: inquiry@ihrdni.org Website: www.ihrdni.org Tel: 028 9044 6340 Fax: 028 9044 6341

405-002-001






